
From: Glass, Dara
To: Michael Burton
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Robinson, John
Subject: Re: XTO Remuda Basin cleanup
Date: Wednesday, August 12, 2015 10:27:17 AM

BLM tentatively approves only going down to 3 feet (or whatever level the hardrock is)
 with the understanding that once the analysis from the samples is reviewed, other
 steps might have to be taken. Thank you!

Dara

On Wed, Aug 12, 2015 at 9:22 AM, Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com> wrote:
3 feet

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 12, 2015, at 8:49 AM, Glass, Dara <djglass@blm.gov> wrote:

How deep has it been able to trench so far?

On Tue, Aug 11, 2015 at 6:44 PM, Michael Burton
 <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com> wrote:

Lady’s,

As we dig along the spill path we have a problem! Using our largest trackhoe
 we are having issues getting to 4’ BGS. The rock is turning out to be much
 more dense then we expected. So I am requesting a change in the plan. May
 we stop at 3’ BGS? We will still follow the other COA’s. Please advise.
 Thanks

 

Mike Burton

Environmental Operations Director

Customer Relations

 

-- 
Dara Glass
djglass@blm.gov
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management, Carlsbad Field Office 
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Direct:  575.234.5924   Cell:  575.361.3572

-- 
Dara Glass
djglass@blm.gov
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management, Carlsbad Field Office 
Direct:  575.234.5924   Cell:  575.361.3572
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